
 
 
 
 
 

 

July 26th ; 2020 

 

Mr. Juan G. Segovia 
 
 
 

Subject: Letter of Appreciation 

 

Dear sir; 

Thank you very much for delivering an informative & thought provoking lecture as Guest Speaker 

on “Process Intensification Forum” held on 25th July, 2020. 

“Process Intensification, an Opportunity for Sustainable Process Design”; it was really a splendid 

presentation and we believe that the knowledge you have shared will help immensely in the 

professional development of the chemical engineers. 

All the attendees appreciated and got benefited from your views on the subject. 

Looking forward for your cooperation for the promotion of professional education in future as 

well. 

  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       Nolvert W. Huaman, Secretary             

        AIChE Peru Local Section 

Compruebe la autenticidad de este 

documento, escaneando el código QR. 


